
 

 

 

COLLEGE LEADERSHIP TEAM NOTES:  APRIL 18, 2017  

SUNY Leadership Retreat—Potential nominees for the SUNY Leadership Retreat this summer 

were discussed.  

Summer Construction—Carol Bishop reviewed capital projects scheduled for this summer.  

IR—Kelli Ligeikis reported that an Institutional Research Work Team has been formed to 

handle IR requests while the search for a new director is taking place. The team includes Ellen 

Liberatori, Nancy Smith, Shawn Brislin, Rob Piurowski and Kelli.  

Web—Joel Smith reported that due to on-going delays caused by the contractor, the new website 

will probably not be ready until June. We are withholding final payment on the contract until all 

deliverables have been met and agreement has been reached on how the company will 

compensate the college for the delays. 

 


